ORDINARY MEETING OF COUNCIL 25 JUNE 2018

ltem 12.10 Planning Application PA 2017/5871/1 - Development of the land with ten double-storey
dwellings At 6 Joan Street, Melton

Appendix 5 Referral Comments - undated

Appendix 5 — Referral Comments

Type of Referral Responses

Internal

Engineering Services No objection subject to conditions.

Waste Services A waste management plan is required. At

this stage it appears the development will
require a private garbage collection
contractor and the residents will not be able
to receive a hard waste collection service.

This design is not desirable as it is Councils
strong preference to supply and manage
waste services at all residential properties.

If possible it would be great if the design
could allow for a kerbside collection service
(bins at the front of the property via a hard
stand area) plus a separate hard stand area
for hard waste both will need to be
accessible from the road.

City Design Unit Raised concerns in relation to bulk, form and
appearance of the development and did not
support the original design response.

In  response, the applicant submitted
amended plans on 9 April 2018. The
amended plans generally address the above
concerns. The proposal is therefore
supported subject to conditions.
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